
Good morning all Golfers:

Sorry for the delay in getting this information out to you all but, it has been challenging.  Ken 
McDonald has a new league coordinator and Arizona Golf Resort has been busy 
overseeding.  

Ken McDonald will start us off with 10 tee times from November 7, 2024 thru December 31, 
2024. The rate will be $ 63.00 with a cart and $ 51.00 if you are walking.  If you have the 
Kenny Card the rates will be $ 48.00 with a cart and
 $ 38.00 if you are walking.  In January Ken McDonald gave us 12 tee times however there is 
no pricing yet for 2025.  I am told pricing for 2025 should be available the first week in 
November. All tee times will start at 10:03 am except for December 19, 2024 we will start at 
09:00 am.

Arizona Golf Resort (soon to be renamed Golden Hills Golf Club) has given us 12 tee times 
from November 5, 2024 thru April 9, 2025.  The rates will be October 11, 2024 thru November
1, 2024 $ 44.00 (cart path only), (league play will start on November 5, 2024) November 2, 
2024 thru January 31, 2025 $ 52.00 and February 1, 2025 thru April 9, 2025 $ 60.00 (pricing 
excludes tax). They are still putting the tee time schedule together however we should be 
keeping our start time the same as last year 10:00 am. 

I will send out another email as we get closer to the end of October with the dates for the 
opening and closing for the SignUp Genius for both courses. If you have any questions 
please feel free to reach out to me.  Thank you, see you all soon.

Brad


